
Held at: 

Tuesday 2nd July
10.30-11.30am

No
registration

required

Family Hub  
Big Story Book Sessions

Any questions please email: 
philippa.marshall@lbhf.gov.uk

Coming soon to a family hub near you in June and July! 

Satwinder  
Saraon

Early Years Team 
Lead 

Philippa, whom used to be a teacher and loved
reading stories, would like to come and share
some of her favourite books with your little

ones. 

 There will be an opportunity to ask questions
during the session about funding / codes /

training / SEND and to meet other members of
the Early Years inclusion team. 

Early years lead
Philippa Marshall

Family Hub Tudor Rose Community Centre
Tudor Rose Building, Fulham Court

London
SW6 5PG


